
Be in to win a computer tablet in the “Name the Drone” 

competition for school students! 

 

 

Land Information New Zealand has begun using a drone or UAV (unmanned 

aerial vehicle) to help with the management of wilding pines.  The use of the 

drone will be demonstrated during the High Country hi-tech Virtual Field Trip for 

schools from 12-14 May 2015 in the Mackenzie Country. 

Students from classes that are enrolled for the Virtual Field Trip are eligible to 

suggest a name for the drone as pictured.  The student whose name suggestion 

is chosen by the judges will win a computer tablet and in addition the school 

class will win a GoPro camera! 

To enter the competition, each class teacher will need to: 

1. Enrol their class for the High Country hi-tech Virtual Field Trip at 

http://rata.learnz.org.nz/summary.php?vft=highcountry152  

2. Send an email to namethedrone@linz.govt.nz  by Tuesday 5 May and 

include: 

 School name 

 Class name 

 Teacher name and email address 

For each student entering a name for the drone: 

http://rata.learnz.org.nz/summary.php?vft=highcountry152
mailto:namethedrone@linz.govt.nz


 Student name and age 

 Suggested name for the drone 

 One or two brief sentences on why that name was chosen. 

The winning name, student, and class teacher will be advised during the High 

Country hi-tech Virtual Field Trip and subsequently on the Land Information New 

Zealand website – www.linz.govt.nz .  The decision of the judges will be final.  If 

the judges choose a name that has been suggested by more than one student, 

the winning student will be drawn by ballot from among those students. 

http://www.linz.govt.nz/

